
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Greetings in Christ! 

As we continue to grow together in faith through our Faith Formation classes, we recognize the 

importance of sharing resources that can enhance our learning experiences. With that in mind, 

we are reaching out to you to discuss the possibility of sharing materials related to our 

curriculum. 

We believe that by pooling our resources, we can provide a richer educational experience for our 

participants. Resources may include books, worksheets, videos, and other educational tools that 

align with our shared goals in faith and ministry. 

If you have any materials that you're willing to share, or if you would like to discuss potential 

collaboration, please feel free to contact me at [Your Email Address] or [Your Phone Number]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to work together in service to our community and 

faith. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Church Name]  

[Church Contact Information] 


